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Cir 23-24/010        21st September 2023 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

Assalam-o-Alaikum, 

Kindly note that on account of Shahadat-e-Imam Hassan 

Askari (a.s.) and Alwidai Juloos-e-Aza, the school will remain 

closed on Monday, 25th September 2023. 

Kindly also note that Saturday, 30th September 2023 will be 

a working day for students from ECD I till Class X (Boys & 

Girls). 

The timetable of Monday will be followed. However, the 

Extended Hours for Secondary Boys will not be observed. 

 

Regards  

Principal 


